
From: markus.hannig@betacontrolinc.com
To: Herrera, Tomas
Cc: Sepulveda, Lymari
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request for Additional Information re: betacontrol of America, Inc."s request to inactivate

registration certificates.
Date: Sunday, April 05, 2020 7:38:05 PM

Hello Mr. Herrera,
 
Two devices the MK 2.0
 
Markus Hannig
 

From: Herrera, Tomas <Tomas.Herrera@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 11:56 AM
To: markus.hannig@betacontrolinc.com
Cc: Sepulveda, Lymari <Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov>
Subject: Request for Additional Information re: betacontrol of America, Inc.'s request to inactivate
registration certificates.
 
Good afternoon Mr. Hannig,
 
We have reviewed your request to inactivate registration certificates NR-0122-D-101-B and
NR-0122-D-103-B.
In your letter dated March 30th, you reported that 62 devices are still in use.
 
For our records, please indicate how many devices are the MK 1.0 and how many are the
MK 2.0.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Tomas Herrera
E-License and SSD Team Leader
U.S. NRC
NMSS/MSST/MSTB
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